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Please make School cheques payable to     
Mary Webb School with your child ’s name 

and tutor group on the reverse. 
Dinner money cheques should be made  

payable to Shropshire Council with your child’s 
name and tutor group on the reverse. These 
should be posted in the post box next to the 
shop window before break time each day. 

www.marywebbschool.com 

Exam word and number of the week for 
week commencing  

Monday 9th July, 2018 
Pedantic 

10 

Dates for your diary… (Full academic year/term dates are published on the school website) 
Tuesday 10th July      Sports Day Please see below… & letter on the school website. 
Wednesday 11th July     Awards Evening 
Friday 13th July      Charity Day  
Tuesday 17th July      Summer Showcase 
Friday 20th July      Break up for the Summer holidays 

We still have many jumpers that have been handed in with no names in. If you are 

missing a jumper, please come to the school office.  

As there are only two weeks left of this term, could all students please start looking at 

the many coats and bags still in the cloakrooms at the end of the day. These need to 

be collected before the end of term and sent home. PE bags, of course, need to come 

into school for lessons, but many coats are left lying around which must be cleared 

before we break up.  

Please remember to bring your water bottle every day.  

It is important to keep hydrated during the day—especially in the heat.    

          Water bottles can be re-filled at break and lunch from the tap in  the canteen. 

             It would also be advisable for you to bring sun-cream for lunch-times whilst     
enjoying the sun-shine outside.    

 

Tuesday 10th July is Sports day. The weather forecast for 

next week is the same as it has been for the last couple of 

weeks… it will be hot and sunny. 

Please bring with you hats, sun-cream and a bottle of    

water which can be refilled at the canteen as usual.  

It will be lovely to be out all day, but let’s be sensible 

about the heat.  Thank you! 

There are cases of head lice in school at the moment so some parents may be interested to 

look at the following website advised by the School Nurses team: www.nhs.uk/conditions/

head-lice-and-nits. Thank you. 
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